TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
Board of Review
Notice of Meeting to Adjourn

Tuesday, June 3, 2025 @ Immediately following the Town Board
meeting.

Please take notice that the Town of Pleasant Springs Board of Review will meet-to-
adjourn on June 3, 2025 immediately following the Town Board meeting, at the Pleasant
Springs Town Hall, 2354 County Rd N, Stoughton WI. The purpose of this meeting is to
call the Board of Review members into session during the 45-day period beginning the
4t Monday of April, pursuant to Wis. Stat.70.47(1), the assessment roll will not be
completed at this time. The Board of Review will convene and then promptly adjourn
until June 19, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. The Board of Review will be held from 5:30-7:30 p.m.

Maria Hougan
Clerk / Treasurer
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